
 

 

The S.F.V.C.A. Newsletter 
 
 
 

  
 is pleased to accept your original stories and articles on C.A. recovery, the Steps, 
 Traditions, Concepts of Service, cartoons, poems, drawings, etc. for publication in  
 our bi-monthly newsletter. All newsletter items are reviewed and approved by the 
 Pacific South Regional Trustee prior to publication. 
 

 

       Please   email   (preferred)  to sfvcanewsletter@gmail.com or give to your GSR 
 

A SIGNED COPY OF THE FOLLOWING MUST BE 
INCLUDED WITH YOUR SUBMISSION: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Print Name: ___________________________________________________  Date: ______________________ 

 

E-mail: ___________________________________________________________________________________    

 

Phone Number: ___________________________     Signature: ______________________________________ 

 
  
This form can be found on sfvca.org  –  Click on “GSR Report and Other Downloads”, then “I Can’t, We Can Newsletter” 

 

 

I, __________________________________, hereby give SFVCA and the SFVCA Newsletter , I 

Can’t, We Can, permission to reprint my original article entitled 

_____________________________________ in any future publication. I understand materials 

submitted may be edited for publication, or may not be used, at the discretion of the 

Editors.  Original materials will not be returned. All future publication rights remain those 

of the original author and all original rights are reserved. 

 

I Can’t, We Can 
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